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May 21, 2013
IMPOSITION OF FINE

Michael Abri, President

Twin City Direct Auto Sale Inc.
1265 Arcade Street

Saint Paul, MN 55106

Dear Mr. Abri;

Enclosed is a copy of City Council Resolution Number 13-709 which imposes a
fine for the following:

Failure to correct three (3) license conditions violations after a
re-inspection on March 13, 2013.

The fine was approved and ordered by the Saint Paul City Council in final written
form at the Council's regular meeting on May 15, 2013.

The effect of this notice is a fine in the amount of $500.00 is due for the above
mentioned offense which is payable no later than the close of business (4:30 p.m.)
on Friday, June 14, 2013.

Please call me at 651 266-9108 if you have questions regarding this matter.
Sincerely,
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Christine A. Rozek

Deputy Director

CAR/lab

enclosure

cc: Eastern District Commander-SPPD mEl
Ricardo X. Cervantes, Director-DSI R V] E vm
Julie Kraus, Legal Assistant MAY 24 2013

Kris Schweinler, Senior License Inspector

CITY ATTORNEY

AA-ADA-EEO Employer



